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14 February 2014

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 7 of 2014

E/260/72/03/27

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments
Heads of Parastatal and Other Statutory Bodies and Local Authorities
Island Chief Executive

Committee on Representations arising out of the
Errors, Omissions and Anomalies Committee (EOAC) Report 2013

The Recommendations of the Committee which was set up to look into the
representations arising out of the Errors, Omissions and Anomalies Committee (EOAC)
Report 2013 have been approved by Government for implementation, subject to any
amendment to the appropriate legislation, where applicable.

2. The Recommendations should, in principle, be read, as an integral part of the
PRB/EOAC Reports 2013, and take effect as from 01 January 2013, except those which
cannot be implemented retrospectively.

3. A copy of the Recommendations is attached at Annex, and can also be downloaded
from this Ministry’s website: http://civilservice.gov.mu
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Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

6" Floor, New Government Centre, Port Louis, Republic of Mauritius
Tel: (230) 201 1045, Fax: (230) 210 3815 E-mail: civser@mail.gov.mu



